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CHEDRO-IIl MEMORANDUM
No.032 , series of 2022

For: ATTY. RYAN L. ESTEVEZ
Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Executive Director IV
UniFAST Secretariat

Subject: 1%* QUARTER UNIFAST CONFERENCE OF THE CHED CENTRAL LUZON AND VISIT
TO HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS (HEls)

Date: March 09, 2022

The Commission on Higher Education Central Luzon Regional Office (RO-III) will conduct the 1st
Quarter Unified Financial Assistance System for Tertiary Education (UniFAST) Conference and a visit
to higher education institutions (HEls) on March 10-13, 2022. The activity aims to:

1. Orient the Tertiary Education Subsidy (TES) and TES-Tulong Dunong Program (TES-TDP)
Focal Persons of public and private HEIs on the new guidelines of TES and TES-TDP:

2. Launch the "Pamantasang Pangmalakasan" series, which will feature HEIs that effectively and
efficiently implement the major programs under RA 10931 or the Universal Access to Quality
Tertiary Education (UAQTE) Act;

3. Reach out to HEIs and grantees to see their best practices in the implementation of TES and
TES-TDP; and

4. See the impact of TES in the lives of students.

Relative to this, this Office respectfully requests the presence of the CHEDCO-UNIFAST Team for the
discussion of the amended guidelines of TES and TES-TDP and the launching of the "Pamantasang
Pangmalakasan".

In addition, we are providing the attached budget proposal for the said activity for funding purposes.
It is hoped that this request will be given your favorable response.

For more information, the concerned staff may coordinate directly with Ms. Immaculada Dizon,

UniFAST Regional Coordinator, through mobile numbers 0945-897-3048 (for Globe/TM)/0921-262-
5382 (for Smart/TNT) or e-mail at unifastro3@ched.qgov.ph.
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